G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

October 15, 2013 2:45 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chairperson, Melissa Case, with the following members present:  Regina Boone, Melissa Case, Annmarie Lowe, Susie Sherrard, and Bill Wooldridge, Marie Walcott
APPROVAL OF AGENDA – Bill Wooldridge motioned to approve agenda. Marie Walcott seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES –Susie Sherrard motioned to approve the minutes for September 20, 2013.  Bill Wooldridge seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Gary Milby, Josh Belcher, Carla Simpson, Crystal Wilkerson and Alex Vowels were in attendance.
Ms. Melissa Case shared with council members that G.C. Burkhead was a finalist in the News Enterprise’s Best of Hardin County as Best Elementary.  Also, three teachers presented at KASC conference.
Ms. Melissa Case shared K-Prep data as well as MAP data with council members.  Discussion was held.  
Ms. Case updated the council on the CSIP, stating that the school did not meet the goals outlined in the CSIP based on K-PREP results.  Implementation and Impact checks were shared with council. Planning/Revisions for the new CSIP will take place over the next two months with committees reviewing documents and surveys being made available to stakeholders.  It will be up for approval at the December meeting.

Mr. Belcher shared the timeline for Program Reviews this year.  He also calculated our Program Reviews scores from last year into our K-Prep index to give indication of how we would be rated if it was included this year.

Discussion was held on SBDM teacher elections for the first reading of the by-law policy.  Mr. Wooldridge stated that it should be an appendix in the by-laws rather than a policy in the by-laws.  Further research will be done on this prior to adoption.  Council members will seek input from stakeholders prior to second reading.
Ms. Case explained the KETS budget that was provided by Ms. Carrie Skaggs.  Council approved the budget.
For on-going learning, Ms. Case referred council members to KASC newsletter (Insights) and the new Redbook laws referenced in the mini-lesson.

Council members received the financial report for September 2013.
NEW BUSINESS – No New Business
ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business Bill Wooldridge motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Anne Marie Lowe seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

